
Feedback on Daycare Curriculum Issues 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Daycare Provider's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Daycare Curriculum 

Dear [Daycare Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share my feedback regarding some 

observations I have made about the current daycare curriculum. 

Firstly, I appreciate the effort that goes into creating a nurturing learning environment for our 

children. However, I have noticed a few areas where improvements could be beneficial: 

• Activity Variety: Increasing the diversity of activities could cater to different interests 

and learning styles. 

• Structured Learning Time: A more balanced schedule with dedicated time for both 

structured and free play would be ideal. 

• Parental Involvement: Opportunities for parents to participate in activities or workshops 

could strengthen the community bond. 

I believe that addressing these concerns could enhance the educational experience for all children 

in your care. I am looking forward to discussing this feedback in further detail and exploring 

possible solutions together. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


